
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BUNNY BUNCH DAYCARE & PRE-K NEWSLETTER 
 

October 2024 

     Upcoming Events 
 We will be closed Monday 

October 14th! 

 Pumpkin money is due by 

Friday October 18th! Don’t 

forget to fill out and 

return the permission slip 

to your child’s teacher! 

 Bills Day will be October 4th, 

October 11th, October 18th 

and October 25th! 

 Thursday October 31st is 

our Halloween Trick or 

Treat Parade! We 

encourage all children to 

bring in their costumes, 

labeled and in a bag. 

 We will be closing at 4pm 

on October 31st! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Star Teacher! 

Congratulations to our Star Teacher of the 

Month, Miss Natalie from our Townline Road 

location! Miss Natalie has been with Bunny 

Bunch for over two years now and is one of 

those teachers that everyone just loves! She 

is very kind, caring, and nurturing   to every 

single child. She takes such good care of the 

children and always makes sure that they are 

happy, safe, and having fun! We never see 

Miss Natalie without a smile on her face and 

we love how she helps make every classroom 

she is in a fun and happy place to be! Miss 

Natalie helps out in all of our classrooms and 

no matter which room she is in, she is 

extremely helpful and the children adore her. 

Not only is she wonderful with the kiddos, but 

she is reliable, hardworking, and always willing 

to help out extra whenever possible. We are 

so grateful to have Miss Natalie here at Bunny 

Bunch with us and know that all of the kiddos 

are too! Congratulations Miss Natalie!! We love 

you!!! 

Notes From The 

Director… 

With a new 

school year well 

underway, 

October is sure a 

busy and exciting 

time here at 

Bunny Bunch! Each 

classroom will be 

having fun by 

learning and 

discussing the 

topics of fire 

safety and the 

change in season! 

Lastly, we will end 

the month by 

having fun 

celebrating 

Halloween! 

Bunny Bunch loves 

to take care of 

family and 

friends. If you 

refer a part time 

child, we will 

credit your 

account $100. If 

you refer a full-

time child, we will 

credit your 

account $150. 

Thank you for 

referring family 

and friends to 

Bunny Bunch! 

Happy Birthday!!! 

This month we would like 

to wish Evelyn a very 

happy 2nd birthday and 

Nolan a very happy 4th 

birthday!! We hope you all 

have a wonderful day! 

 

 

 

Star Students! 

Each month we have a “Star Student” of the 

month. The lead teacher will make the choice. 

Certificates and prizes will be available to the 

children at the beginning of each month. The 

teacher will base their decision on growth and 

development, relating to others, and other STAR 

qualities! 😊 

Our wonderful Star Students this month are… 

INFANTS:  Eloise 

TODDLERS:  Mason 

PRE-K 3:  Kash 

PRE-K 4:  Grayson 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Our theme this month is 

Five Senses! 

     

  The infants will be busy taking part in many different 

activities that will help stimulate their 5 senses. The 

babies will have fun learning about this topic and will be 

participating in various activities such as playing with 

different textures including pumpkin puree and rainbow 

pasta, looking at their different facial expressions in the 

mirror, and smelling different scents.  Kool-Aid play dough 

will be made this month which will be sure to get these 

babies using all of their senses.  With one of our favorite 

holidays at the end of the month, the infants will get ready 

to celebrate Halloween by decorating a pumpkin to take 

home and making cute Halloween crafts with Do-A-Dots, 

paint and cotton balls. It will be a busy and exciting month 

                                                                  for our Infants! 

 

 

 LOOK OUT FOR OUR 

INFANT ROOM BIRTHDAYS NEXT 

MONTH!!! 

 

IMPORTANT NOTES & REMINDERS: 

 $3 pumpkin money is due to 

your child’s teacher by Friday 

October 18th! 

 Buffalo Day:  October 4th, 

October 11h & October 18th & 25th! 

 Thusday October 31st is our 

Halloween Trick-or-Treat! We 

will also be closing at 4pm! 

 We are going to be celebrating 

Halloween on October 30th with 

the children in their classrooms 

this year! Sign up sheets will be 

up soon! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to 

our Infant Star of 

the Month, 

ELOISE!! 

INFANT 

NEWS October 



Infant Star Of The Month! 

 

Our star Infant is anything but spooky this Halloween month. Congratulations to Eloise From the ! 

moment she joined our classroom, Eloise has captured our hearts with her adorable smile and 

loveable personality. Eloise has a special fondness for playing with baby dolls, showcasing her 

nurturing spirit as she carefully cares for her little friends. Craft time is another highlight for Eloise. 

She delights in creating beautiful masterpieces with a variety of materials, displaying her creativity 

and curiosity. It’s wonderful to see her enthusiasm as she explores new textures and colors. Eloise 

also enjoys our daily walks, where she takes in the world around her. Her curious nature shines 

through as she points out everything she sees, from colorful leaves to chirping birds. Crawling 

around the room is one of Eloise's favorite activities. She moves with determination and joy, 

exploring every nook and cranny. Her adventurous spirit encourages her friends to join in, creating a 

lively atmosphere in our classroom. Eloise, we are so lucky to have you in our class! Your loveable 

nature and playful spirit make each day brighter. Happy 1st birthday too, sweet girl! Congratulations 

Ellie! Keep up the great work! We love you!!! 

 



 

 

 

 

Our theme this month is 

Fall Fun!  

 

We start the month off learning all about Colorful Leaves. 
These little ones will be busy exploring all the different 
kinds of leaves, creating tissue paper trees and making 
their own autumn necklace. After that, we jump into Fire 
Prevention Week, these children will be able to learn all 
about firemen! Then, we change gears and start to focus 

all about Halloween! Pumpkins and Scarecrows and 
Halloween and Pumpkin Painting will be sure to get these 
little ones into the Halloween spirit! Miss Tonia has many 

Halloween activities planned such as Do-A-Doting 
pumpkins, coloring bats, creating Halloween bags, and 

painting a pumpkin to take home. What a fun and exciting 
 month!

 

HAPPY 2ND BIRTHDAY 

EVELYN! 

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTES & REMINDERS: 

 $3 pumpkin money is due to 

your child’s teacher by Friday 

October 18th! 

 Buffalo Day:  October 4th, 

October 11th, October 18th & 25th! 

 Thursday October 31st is our 

Halloween Trick-or-Treat! We 

will also be closing at 4pm! 

 We are going to be celebrating 

Halloween on October 30th with 

the children in their classrooms 

this year! Sign up sheets will be 

posted soon! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to 

our Toddler Star of 

the Month, 

MASON!! 

TODDLER 

NEWS October 



Toddler Star Of The Month! 

 

The Toddler Room is excited to shine the spotlight on their wonderful star student, ! Mason
Mason is a kind-hearted friend who brings joy and laughter to our classroom every day. He has a 

special passion for trains and vehicles, often sharing his knowledge and enthusiasm with his 

classmates. His excitement is contagious as he plays with his favorite toy trains, creating imaginative 

tracks and adventures that inspire everyone around him. Animal toys are another favorite of 

Mason’s. He loves to gather his animal friends and incorporate them into playtime, showcasing his 

nurturing side and ability to create engaging stories. When it comes to crafting, Mason puts in a lot 

of thought and effort, creating beautiful projects that reflect his creativity. It's wonderful to see 

him express himself through art, and he always takes pride in sharing his masterpieces with others. 

Athletic and full of energy, Mason loves to play outside. Whether he’s running, climbing, or just being 

silly with his friends, his enthusiasm for outdoor play is infectious! He encourages everyone to join in 

the fun, making every activity an adventure. Mason, we are so grateful to have you in our 

classroom! Your kindness, creativity, and joyful spirit make you a fantastic friend. Keep shining 

bright! Congratulation’s Madison! Keep up the great work! We love you!!!



 

 

 

 

Our theme this month is 

Colors of Fall! 

 

We have counted, painted and tasted apples, and now it’s time 

for pumpkins as the season of autumn and the month of 

October has arrived.  As we begin, this month’s theme is 

Colors of Fall. This month we will be discussing fire 

prevention as well as focusing on Halloween! We will get out 

and enjoy the fall weather by taking a nature walk and we 

will be hard at work preparing for Halloween.  We will 

continue to practice our numbers, letters, writing our names 

and other important skills with many theme related 

activities. As we head into fall and Halloween approaches 

these little ones will be preparing for the season with many 

Halloween activities, painting pumpkins, making treat bags, 

 creating hand print bats just to name a few.  

LOOK OUT FOR OUR PREK-

K3 BIRTHDAYS NEXT 

MONTH!! 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTES & REMINDERS: 

 $3 pumpkin money is due to 

your child’s teacher by Friday 

October 18th! 

 Buffalo Day:  October 5th, 

October 11th, October 18th & 

October 25th! 

 Thursday October 31st is our 

Halloween Trick-or-Treat!! We 

will also be closing at 4pm! 

 We are going to be celebrating 

Halloween on October 30th with 

the children in their classrooms 

this year! Sign up sheets will be 

posted soon! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to 

our Pre-K 3 Star of 

the Month, 

KASH! 

PRE-K 3 

NEWS October 
 



Pre-K 3 Star Of The Month!

 

We have grinning Jack-O-Lanterns this month as well as this grinning Star of the Month, Kash With ! 

his silly and goofy personality, Kash brings so much joy and laughter to our classroom every day. 

Kash is a kind friend who knows how to brighten everyone’s day with his infectious humor and 

playful jokes. His ability to make others smile is truly a gift, and he creates a warm and welcoming 

atmosphere for his classmates. One of Kash’s favorite activities is dancing! Whether it’s during 

music time or just for fun, he loves to move and groove, often getting his friends to join in. His 

joyful spirit is contagious, and he fills our classroom with energy and excitement. Kash also loves to 

go outside, where he enjoys exploring and playing games. His adventurous nature encourages 

everyone to participate in outdoor activities, making every moment spent outside a delightful 

experience. When it comes to his work and crafts, Kash consistently does a great job! He puts 

thought and creativity into every project, and his enthusiasm shines through in his finished work. It’s 

wonderful to see his pride as he shares his creations with the class. Kash, we are so lucky to have 

you in our classroom! Your kindness, creativity, and playful spirit make every day brighter. Keep 

being your wonderful self! Congratulation’s Madison! Keep up the great work! We love you!!! 



 

 

 

 

Our theme this month is 

Fall Time Fun! 

 

This month’s Pre K 4 theme is Fall Time Fun.  Our weekly themes 

include Colorful Leaves, Fire Safety, Nocturnal Animals, Pumpkin 
Fun, and we end with Halloween!  The children will start the 

month out talking all about Colorful Leaves. They will be diving 

into the fall season while staying busy learning all about and 

crafting with leaves and brainstorm what it is that they love 

about fall. We then will jump right into to talking about Fire 
Safety. These children will be sure to enjoy playing 911 BINGO, 

making fire pictures, and learning all about fire safety. 
Nocturnal Animals will have the children learning the difference 

between day and night. They continue working on letter 

recognition and name tracing. Be on the lookout for autumn 

leaves, pumpkins, spiders, and ghosts as we prepare for 

Halloween. Pumpkin and Halloween will have the children more 

than ready for the holiday.   The children will be working hard 

 and are already excited for the upcoming holiday!   

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO NOLAN WHO 

TURNS 4 THIS MONTH!! 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTES & REMINDERS: 

 $3 pumpkin money is due to your 

child’s teacher by Friday October 

18th! 

 Buffalo Day:  October 5th, October 

11th, October 18th & October 25th! 

 Thursday October 31st is our 

Halloween Trick-or-Treat! We will 

also be closing at 4pm! 

 We are going to be celebrating 

Halloween October 630th with the 

children in their classrooms this 

year! Sign up sheets will be posted 

soon! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PRE-K 4 

NEWS October 
 

Congratulations to 

our Pre-K 4 Star of 

the Month, 

GRAYSON!! 



Pre-K 4 Star of the Month! 

 

Our spooktacular Pre-K 4 Star of the Month goes to the none other than Grayson With his ! 

wonderful qualities and bright personality, Grayson is truly a great role model for his classmates. 

Grayson consistently follows classroom rules and expectations, setting a positive example for 

everyone around him. His respectful and responsible behavior creates a welcoming environment 

where all his friends feel encouraged to do their best. As a good friend, Grayson is always there to 

lend a helping hand or share a laugh. His silly personality brings joy to our classroom, and he knows 

just how to brighten everyone’s day with his playful spirit. Grayson loves playing with animals and 

blocks, often engaging in imaginative play that captivates his peers. His creativity shines through as 

he builds amazing structures and invents fun stories with his animal friends. With his positive 

attitude and dedication, we are confident that Grayson is going to have a fantastic school year 

ahead. We can’t wait to see all the wonderful things he will achieve! Grayson, thank you for being 

such a bright light in our classroom. Keep shining and inspiring those around you! Congratulations 

Kinsley! Keep up the great work! We love you!!! 


